HHC: Notice of results of holding annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2017   
On 30 Sep 2017, Haiha Confectionery Joint Stock Company announced the results of holding annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2017 as follows:
On 30 Sep 2017, Haiha Confectionery Joint Stock Company held the third annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2017 at the Meeting Hall of the Company – 25 Truong Dinh, Hai Ba Trung District, Ha Noi

The attenders own 9,506,627 shares, accounting for 57.88% of total voting shares, which meant the Company met conditions to hold the General Meeting of Shareholders 2017. However, the General Meeting of Shareholders 2017 was not approved to continue because the voting results (agree: 997,227 shares, equivalent to 10.5%; disagree: 8,509,400 shares, equivalent to 89.5%)
